
From: STBs  
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2008 12:10 PM 
Cc: 'Kaplan.Katharine@epamail.epa.gov' 
Subject: ENERGY STAR for Set-top Boxes: FINAL DRAFT Specifications 
Importance: High 
 
Dear ENERGY STAR® Set-top Box Stakeholder: 
 
Please find attached the Final Draft ENERGY STAR Set-top Box specifications for your review 
and comment.  The following items are included for your review: 
 

1. A cover memo from Katharine Kaplan, U.S. EPA;  
2. Final Draft Version 1.0 ENERGY STAR Program Requirements for Cable, Satellite, and 

Telecom Service Providers  
3. Final Draft Version 2.0 ENERGY STAR Program Requirements for Set-top Boxes  
4. Summary of Comments on the Draft 3 ENERGY STAR STB Specifications and 

Subsequent Proposals with EPA Responses  
5. ENERGY STAR Set-top Box Test Procedure  
6. Draft ENERGY STAR Qualified Product Information Form for Set-top Boxes  
7. ENERGY STAR Partnership Agreement  

  
Stakeholders are requested to provide comments on the final draft specifications no later 
than April 4, 2008.  EPA intends to publish the final specifications on April 18, 2008, so your 
prompt feedback is very much appreciated.  Please send comments via e-mail to Darcy Martinez, 
ICF International, at dmartinez@icfi.com. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the attached documents, please contact Katharine 
Kaplan at (202) 343-9120 or Kaplan.katharine@epa.gov or Darcy Martinez at (202) 862-1234 or 
the e-mail address noted above. These documents will also be available shortly on the ENERGY 
STAR Product Development Web site at www.energystar.gov/productdevelopment. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR! 
  
This e-mail has been sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. ICF International provides consulting services in a broad range of 
areas.  ICF International does not determine or interpret EPA policy.
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